
Thank You! 

Dear [Volunteer Name], 

We want to express our sincere gratitude for your invaluable support during our flu shot clinic. 

Your dedication and willingness to lend a helping hand made a significant difference in ensuring 

the event ran smoothly. 

Thanks to your efforts, we were able to vaccinate [number] individuals, promoting a healthier 

community and protecting those most vulnerable. 

We truly appreciate your time and commitment, and we look forward to partnering with you in 

future events. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


